
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 Happy Summer!  Due to the sun-rays and the insects we are asking that all 

children come to school with insect repellent and sunscreen already applied.  

Please allow your child to bring in their own bottle of sunscreen and insect 

repellent to be kept at school.  We will then apply each before we head outdoors.  

We will not be able to apply without the following permission form which is due 

no later than Monday, June 12th.  If you have any questions or concerns please call 

or stop by the office.   

 

           Thank you! 

 

 

******************************************************************* 

 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________ 

 

  _____YES! Please apply sunscreen to my child! 

  _____NO! Do not apply sunscreen to my child! 

_____YES! Please apply insect repellent to my child!  

  _____NO! Do not apply insect repellent to my child! 

Parent’s Signature: _________________________________________________ 

 


